
 

MARIN NAKAYOSHI CLUB 
P.O. Box 684, Woodacre, CA. 94973-0684 

415-488-8872 
March 2021 

Dear Counselors and Students, 

  
Marin Nakayoshi Club Scholarship Applications are attached as a Word file.  We appreciate your 
passing them on to the students.  Past scholarship winners from your school have been most 
impressive. 

 
Any Marin County high school student graduating in May or June 2021, who plans to attend college 
or a career technical education school, and whose parent(s) Is/are of Japanese ancestry is eligible. 
 
The winner will receive a scholarship of $500.00 or more.  There may also be one or more runner-up 
awards.  Additional scholarships may also be given for merits of special excellence. 
 
Award Criteria: 

 
 Scholarship    30 points  
 Extracurricular activities  25 points 
 Written essay    30 points 
 Oral interview    15 points 
 
Requirements and Deadline: 
 
The following documents must be submitted on or before Friday, April 23, 2021. 
 

1. A completed application form submitted via e-mail as a PDF File. 
2. An official high school transcript and SAT score (to be sent by the school) 
3. An essay (minimum 500 words, typewritten, please) on the topic indicated on the attached 

application, submitted via e-mail as a PDF File. 
 

E-mail address to which the application and essay is to be sent:  carol103034@gmail.con. 
 
Scholastic records are to be mailed to:   
Marin Nakayoshi Scholarship Committee, P.O. Box 684, Woodacre, CA. 94973   

 
All applicants will be notified of the time and date of the oral interview scheduled for the week of May 
3, 2021. 
 
All applicants will be notified of the results on or before May 14, 2021.   
                    
If COVID regulations allow, the student scholarships will be presented at a luncheon in their honor on 
Sunday, May 23, 2021, 1 PM, at Ping’s Restaurant in San Rafael, 248 Northgate One, San Rafael, 
CA 94903, at t which time the winner(s) will be asked to present his/her essay and a talent or interest. 
 
If you need further information, additional applications or have any questions regarding the 

scholarships, please do not hesitate to contact Carol Staley at 415-302-2134. 

 
Thank you so much for your interest. 

mailto:carol1934@juno.com

